
From: Stelios Hamalis <Stelios@aristonproperty-oo.uk 
Date: Tue, 9 Nov 2010 14:53:39 +0000 
To: Paulina Aspris paulinaaapds@hotmaii.co.uk 
Cc: I'g@glaad.00.uk" aftlaad.co.uk 
Subject: FW: 91 Torriano Avenue, London NW5 2RX 

Dear Lina, we confirm the following: 

- The property has been marketed since January 2010 on all the major websites, board and other means of 
advertising and we will continue to advertise it - 

- We have received some enquiries, none of which have been productive 

- As a company we have experience in this type of letting and we can assure you we are doing our best to 
find a suitable tenant. 

- The difficulty seems to be of a unit in a predominately residential area and is not a major thoroughfare, 
which limits the tenanfs prospect for passing trade. 

- We will keep you informed if the situation changes, but this seems unlikely in this economic climate. 

Regards, 

Stellos Hamalls 
ARISTON PROPERTY GROUP 

530 Hornsey Road 
Archway 
London 
N19 3QN 
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